CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH
11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L₃M 1E8
Pastor Chris Stefanidis 265-226-1110

Pastor Chris Stefanidis 365-336-1119 pastorchris@grimsbybaptist.org Contact Karen in the office at 905-945-8932



grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

Sunday July 12, 2020

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Prayer

Opening Praise Here I Am to Worship

How Great is Our God

Scripture Reading Psalm 95

Congregational Prayer

Tithes and Offerings

Praise Time I Could Sing of Your Love

Lord I Lift Your Name on High

I Will Worship

Message The Approach to Worship

Closing Praise Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing

Benediction

Children please remain with parents during the service. No childcare or Kidz Church at this time. Please contact an usher if you need to use the nursery.

PRAYER AND PRAISE - WEEK OF July 12, 2020

Things to Praise God for:

- * 3 For the Lord is the great God, the great King above all gods.
- 4 In his hand are the depths of the earth, and the mountain peaks belong to him.
- 5 The sea is his, for he made it, and his hands formed the dry land. Psalm 95:3-5 (NIV)
- * The Sovereign Lord is my strength; he makes my feet like the feet of a deer, he enables me to tread on the heights. Habakkuk 3:19 (NIV)
- * 7 The Lord is my strength and my shield; in him my heart trusts, and I am helped; my heart exults,

and with my song I give thanks to him. Psalm 28:7 (ESV)

Prayer Items:

- *Please pray for the pastors and leaders of the CBOQ as they work together to discern God's will for the future.
- *Please pray for our nation and leaders as they work together to solve our current health and societal problems
- *Please pray for our pastor and deacons as they shepherd our church.
- *Pray for families to be strengthened and protected
- *Pray for the elderly and shut ins that they would feel love and find companionship and contentment
- *Pray for our young people to find purpose and hope in God in spite of what the world offers

Please call the office with your prayer items 905-945-8932 so we can all join with you in prayer and praise. James 5:16

COVID-19 Procedure Reminders

- Please use the front entrance to enter the building and side entrance to exit the building. Exit the sanctuary at the front.
- Offering plates are available when you enter and exit the sanctuary as no offering plates will be passed during the service. Donations can also be made online or through the office.
- Please remember to maintain a 6-foot distance between people when conversing or moving throughout the building.
- Please wash hands regularly, use hand sanitizer when entering the building and use a mask when physical distancing is not possible.
- Handicap washroom is available for emergency use. All other washrooms are closed at this time.
- No Kidz Church or Library available at this time
- Please stay home if you are feeling unwell. Thank you!

Pray for our Sister CBOQ Church Poplar Hill Baptist Church

Our sister church is Poplar Hill Baptist Church, which is in Poplar Hill, Ontario about 25 minutes outside of London near Strathroy.

Here is a quick update from their church clerk:

Thanks for thinking about us. We have decided not to go back to church until likely September. We are going to have a church gathering outside in the backyard of the church next week to discuss what our future plans might be. We lost one church member during the virus but not due to it. I try to call church members to keep them posted on what we are doing. and to see how they are doing. We do have church service via Facebook every Sunday, and we were having Bible Study on Wednesdays. However, not all church members can participate. It sure is a different world that we are presently living in. Hopefully if everyone does as they are supposed to we can get back to a more normal world. We are pretty good in this area - haven't had many cases. I don't think that there is anything specific to pray for other than the world situation in general. Thanks again and we will pray for your church as well and hope that things go well as people hopefully return to church. As most of our church members are older they are reluctant to go to places where there are many people.